
Supporting Students at Home K6JS                     Term 2 Week 1 

 
Task of the week:- Collect mail from the mailbox each day. 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Morning 
 
 
 
 

Jett, Jaydan 
and Jaxon 
write both first 
name and 
Surname 

 

Jett, Jaydan 
write your own 
sentence 
using the 
words… the, 
and , 
Minecraftt 

 

Jett/Jaydan  

Spelling words 

 English 
Last day of school 
holidays 

 

 English 
-Sing morning songs: 
Days of the week, 
months of the year, 
soundwaves 
chant.(Focusing on 
the ‘n’ sound). 

- Complete a puzzle of 
your choice 

- Write your name. 

-Write the day of the 
week. 

- Using magazines or 
newspapers, find the 
letter ‘n’. (Patrick, 
Jaxon, Harry, Leo) 

- Complete the page 
from your spelling 
book. (Jett. Jaydan) 
Rainbow words 

 

 English 
Sing morning songs: 
Days of the week, 
months of the year, 
soundwaves 
chant.(Focusing on 
the ‘n’ sound). 

- Complete a puzzle of 
your choice 

- Write your name. 

-Write the day of the 
week. 

- Using equipment 
from the garden 
(leaves, sticks, string 
and glue make a nest 
(Patrick, Jaxon, Harry, 
Leo) 

-  Complete a page 
from your spelling 
book. (Jett. Jaydan) 

Simple sentences 

 English 
Sing morning songs: 
Days of the week, 
months of the year, 
soundwaves 
chant.(Focusing on 
the ‘n’ sound). 

- Complete a puzzle of 
your choice 

- Write your name. 

-Write the day of the 
week. 

- Complete worksheet 
on the letter ‘n’. 

- Complete 2 pages 
from your spelling 
book. (Jett. Jaydan) 

Letter boxes  & Word 
match 

- Complete 
handwriting page. (f F) 
(Patrick, Jaxon, Jett, 

English 
-Sing morning songs: 
Days of the week, 
months of the year, 
soundwaves chant. 
(focusing on the ‘n’ 
sound) 

-Complete a puzzle of 
your choice. 

-Write your name 

-Write the day of the 
week. 

-Write one sentence 
about the puzzle you 
made. “My puzzle is 
red and blue. 

-Complete 
Soundwaves book ‘n’ 
page 15 

-Complete Colour a 
Word worksheet in 
Mon/Fri Workbook 



sun, can, snip, 
snap 

 

 

All children 

 

All children 

 

All children 

 

All children 

- Complete sentence 
match worksheet.  

We are not going out 
there today. 

- Complete 1 cutting 
activity.  

-Read a book to a 
parent. 
-Complete one 
activity from 
Reading eggs. 
 

- Complete sentence 
match worksheet. 

It was hot on the 
weekend. 

- Read a book to a 
parent. 

- Complete one 
activity from 
Reading eggs. 
- Playdough activity. 
Have fun making 
some funny faces. 

Jaydan) Pattern sheet 
(Leo, Harry) Mum 

- Complete sentence 
match worksheet. 

You will be safe if you 
walk. 

-  Read a book to a 
parent. 
- Complete one 
activity from 
Reading eggs. 
- Threading activity. 
Using string and 
beads thread 
together. OR make 
towers out of 
building blocks and 
knock them down. 

-Read a story with 
your child.  

 

Break           



Middle 
All children 

 Maths 
  
  
  
  

Maths- Equal Groups. 

Watch - Study Ladder 
tutorial. 

Materials needed;- 10 
lids/counters/blocks. 
Start with 10 in one 
group. Divide into 2 
equal groups. Divide into 
5 groups. Repeat using 
groups of 8, 6, 4, 2.  

Complete page 36 
Maths plus workbook, 
(Jaydan, Jett, Patrick) 

Complete page 24 from 
iMaths workbook (Harry, 
Jaxon, Leo) 

Maths- Equal groups 

Material needed;- egg 
carton12  counters. 

-Fill the egg carton with 
one counter in each 
hole. 12 counters and 
half of the egg carton 
divide counters evenly. 
12 counters and 4 parts 
of the egg carton divide 
equally. 12 counters and 
3 parts of the egg carton 
divide evenly.  

Complete page 10 
Maths Plus 
workbook.(Jaydan, Jett, 
Patrick). 

 

 

Maths- Left/right 
Materials needed:- 
music, floor space, 
parent helper. 

- Play some music, 
parent helper presses 
pause and calls out a 
direction (Left,right, 
forward,backwards 
upwards, downwards). 
Jump, hop, skip, frog 
jump in that direction. 

Complete page 42 
from Maths plus 
workbook.(Jaydan, 
Jett, Patrick) 

 

Maths 3D shapes 
Materials needed: 
3D shaped objects 
around house (cone, 
sphere, cube, 
cylinder)  

-Look at different 
objects and describe 
them using terms 
like: round, flat, 
curved, size, pointy) 

-Match 3D shapes 
together to make a 
graph. Example: 
there are 3 cones, 2 
sphere 

-Complete page 29 
from Maths Plus 
workbook 

Break           

Afternoon  
  

- Have fun 
participating in fun 
water play activities. 
(Pouring, filling, 
tipping out, squirting)  

 Lion handprint art 

 
Paint their hands with 
a yellow and press it 
onto the cardboard. 
Allow to dry. PAint 
details using brown 

- Fitness bingo 

 See Google 
classroom for 
instructions and Bingo 
cards. 
- Listen to a story read 
by Miss Judge  

Science: Do you 
have a pet at home? 
If so, use your pet as 
an example or watch 
a video of caring for 
a pet. -Worksheet 
about what pets and 
people need to stay 
alive in Mon/Fri 
workbook 



paint. Cut out lions’ 
mane out of cardboard 
and paint on face. Add 
details in black texta. 

-Play with your pet, 
take your pet for a 
walk, or  read a story 
about an animal. 
*If you do not have 
a pet at home, use 
a stuffed animal to 
care of 

 
 


